
     

St. Mary School 

Summer Happenings 
Tuesday, August 20, 2024 

  May His light continue to shine in all of us this Summer  
                  
  

 
 
Back to School information and the 2024.2025 school calendar went out to all school families last week via 
email. Did you receive yours? Please review the electronic version as this replaces the traditional packet that 
was mailed home to families each August. Please note that on page two under “Technology” part of the 
information was omitted and should read:   

• Kindergarten-7th grade- Students in grades K-7 are provided necessary technology for general 
educational purposes. Students are reminded not to bring personal tablets, laptops and other related 
technology to school.” 

 

 Fall sports are underway! Visit the St. Mary website under “athletics” 
to view current fall sports schedules. Go Eagles!



 





 
 
 

 

 


